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6-20-18 
 
 
 
Kevin, 
 
I have read KWA’s assessment of the bid submitted by Uni-tech and concur with their finding it 
is a responsive bid. 
I further state I believe it is in the best interest of TUSD to award the contract with the only bid 
by Uni-tech. 
 
Thank you for all of your assistance in this process. 
 
James L Baker 
 


